EXECUTIVE OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT
OFFIGE OF SUIENDE AND TECHNOLOGY POLICY
CWABHINGTON, D.C. 20802

February 28, 2012

'The Honorable Lamar Smith
U.S. House of Representatives
2409 Rayburn HOB
Washington, D.C. 20515

Dear Congressman Smith,

At the February 17 hearing of the House Science, Space and Technology Committee vou asked
for my assistance in obtaining documents relating to EPA’s cost-benefit analysis of the recently
released mercury rule.

- My staff located the relevant report on the EPA website. Since the report is more than 500 pages
long, I am providing here a link to the Web page so you can access the report directly:
http://www.epa.gov/ttn/ecas/regdata/RIAs/matsriafinal. pdf

Please let me know if you have additional questions.

Sincerely, |

John P. Holdren
Director

Cc: The Honorable Ralph Hall
The Honorable Eddie Bernice Johnson



